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“We are not a team because we work  
together. We are a team because we  

respect, trust and care for each other.”  
– Vala Afshar 

 
 
Dear Taylor Community,  
 
Not a day goes by without a resident expressing  
appreciation for Team Taylor’s hard work.  Many on our 
team have stepped outside of their comfort zones and  
taken on new responsibilities lately. Others are doing 
their same jobs but working with increased precautions in 
place.  All are essential front line workers who find ways 
every day to do the little things that mean so much to our 
residents. This level of service and care is something we 
have come to expect from them.  
 
Please know that Taylor Community aims to care for our 
Team as well as they care for our residents. As a private, 
non-profit organization that is not Medicaid funded, our 
organization did not qualify for the weekly front line care 
worker stipends offered by the State of New Hampshire’s 
Long Term Care Stabilization Fund. Nonetheless, we 
worked diligently to obtain funds from the Federal 
CARES Act Payroll Protection Plan and chose to  
immediately invest those resources in Team Taylor—our 
most valuable asset.  We are paying a Health Emergency 
Shift Differential for all hourly staff and a daily bonus for 
all salary staff.  This is in addition to the monthly  
Coronavirus Perfect Attendance bonus that we offer.  We 
believe strongly in making these investments, as they  
reward the hard work and dedication of our team of over 
180 full-time and part-time employees. 
 

A lot of you have been asking me how you can personally express your thanks to Team Taylor. While our staff 
cannot accept gifts or tips of any kind, please know that gifts to the Sunshine Fund are a wonderful vehicle to 
say thank you.  These funds are distributed to employees annually in December based upon hours worked.  
More information on the Sunshine Fund can be found on the back page of today’s Daily News.   
 
My continued thanks to our team for their exceptional efforts during these extraordinary times.  I could not 
be more proud to work alongside all of you.   
  
Be safe, take care of one another, and please keep washing those hands.  
 
Michael 
366-1219 or mflaherty@taylorcommunity.org  
 

 
 

ALLIUM IN BLOOM: Thanks to Diane Beaman for 
sharing this  photo of the new addition to her garden.       
“I wondered all winter how they would look. Two 
bulbs got eaten by squirrels but the others stand tall!” 



JOKE OF THE DAY  
  Courtesy of a resident Funnyman 
An elderly gent was invited to his old friend’s home for 
dinner one evening. He was impressed by the way his 
buddy preceded every request to his wife with endearing 
terms—Honey, My Love, Darling, Sweetheart, Pumpkin, 
etc. 

The couple had been married almost 70 years, and clear-
ly they were still very  much in love. While the wife was in 
the kitchen, the man leaned over and said to his host, "I 
think it's  wonderful that, after all these years, you still 
call your wife those loving pet names." 

The old man hung his head. "I have to tell you the truth," 
he said, "I forgot her name about 10 years ago." 
 
RESIDENT TOWN HALL AT BACK BAY  
We will be holding a Resident Town Hall at our Back Bay   
campus outside (near the raised garden beds) on    
Thursday, June 11th at 10 a.m.  Please bring your own 
chair.  Weather Date (too hot or rain) is 10:00 a.m. on 
Friday, June 12th.    

 
ABOUT THE SUNSHINE FUND 
In recent weeks, many have indicated that 
you would like to do something to             
personally thank our staff.  While our       
employees  cannot personally accept tips or 
gifts of any kind, the Sunshine Fund is the 

vehicle whereby Taylor Community residents can give 
appreciative remuneration to staff members.   

Residents can donate to the fund any time during the 

year.  Monetary donations, perhaps with a note of       

personal thanks, may be sent to the Administrative Office 

at Taylor Home.  Or you may choose to have a monthly 

gift added to your bill.  This may be arranged through Ed 

Soucy, VP – Finance, 366-1229. 

The Sunshine Fund bonus to employees is made during 
the  December holiday season and is based on hours 
worked by each employee. 
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**If you would like to submit a photo, joke,  
suggestion or question to the Taylor Daily, please 

call: 366-1482 or email:  
ggandini@taylorcommunity.org ** 

WOODSIDE BISTRO  
Phone: 366-1481  

DELIVERED TO YOUR DOORSTEP   
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

 
MEAL OFFERINGS FOR  

FRIDAY, MAY 29 
 
LUNCH PACK:   $15 

Two Sandwiches: 
Roast Turkey  and Roast Beef  
and White Cheddar, With Red Onion, 
Crisp Romaine, and Creamy Horseradish  
Mayo, on an Onion Roll. 
Two soups:  Mushroom Sherry 
Two chips 
Two cookies  

  
DINNER PACK:  $20 

Two entrées: Swordfish Piccata over  
Angel Hair pasta,  
With Sautéed Spinach 
Two side salads 
Dessert to share  

  
GRAB AND GO ITEMS: 

Caesar, Greek, Garden Salad (Top it with:   
Avocado, Grilled Chicken breast, Tuna Salad, 
Or Smoked Salmon) 
Cobb Salad:  Hard Boiled Egg, Bacon, Blue 
Cheese Crumbles 
Half gallon of milk/Orange juice 
Half dozen Eggs 
Albacore Tuna  
Yogurt 
Fruit Cup 
Yogurt with granola 
Oreos (one sleeve pack) 
Pepperidge Farm Cookies (6 pack) 

              Lindt Truffles ~ assorted pack 
               Caramel Sea Salt Pretzels 

Hand packed ice cream half pint: 
Banana 
Maple Walnut 
Coffee 

Seven Layer Bar 
 
Frozen Meals:  
Bistro:        Shrimp and Corn Chowder 
                    Vegetarian Tomato Vegetable 
                    Cheese Lasagna 
Stouffers:  Macaroni and Cheese 
                    Meat Lasagna 
                    Baked Chicken 
                    Pepperoni French Bread Pizza 
L. Cuisine: Salisbury Steak 
                    Shrimp and Pasta 
 Amy’s:        Cheese enchiladas 

     Bean and Cheese Burrito 
Digiorno:   Four Cheese Pizza 


